
From: Allen, Meredith 
Sent: 8/8/2014 2:37:41 PM 
To: Marzia Zafar (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Safety Meeting 

Hi Marzia, 

Would next Thursday at 3 or 4 work for a meeting with Meri Issel, our Director of Safety Culture? I can 
include John Backer. John is our director of Safety Governance. He also covers metrics. 

Also, did you have a chance to send that posting? I haven't seen but wanted to make sure I didn't miss it. 

Thanks, 
Meredith 
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